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The Vanderburgh County Sheriff's Office is currently investigating a fatal accident that
occurred in front of 130 W. Inglefield Road in Northern Vanderburgh County.

At 1:27 pm Deputies were dispatched to Inglefield Road near Martin Road in reference
to a moped that had been struck by a passenger vehicle. Upon arrival it was
determined that Terri L. Jones (33 yrs old) from Evansville, Indiana was travelling west
bound on Inglefield Road attempting to turn into a driveway when she was struck from
the rear by a passenger car driven by Ellen F. Frederick (87) also from Evansville.

Jones died at the scene due to the injuries from the accident and the Vanderburgh
County Coroners office was notified.

This accident remains under investigation.

Deceased:

Terri Lee Jones

W/F 33 yr old

130 W. Inglefield Drive
Evansville, Indiana 47725



